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The Minnesota Cancer Reporting System does not require or maintain custom fields, therefore will not be posting a custom v23A edits metafile.
Software vendors should use the most current NAACCR Standard Edits Metafile as the required edit set for Minnesota facilities. The MCRS instructs facilities to clear NAACCR Standard Edits before submitting cases to the central registry. Questions can be directed to Mona Highsmith, Director of Operations, at mona.highsmith@state.mn.us or (651) 201-5448.
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